Subject: Re: LSAF 2011 Planning
Posted by Norris Wilson on Wed, 26 May 2010 16:11:31 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

No objections from the FUNNY FARM.
We are looking forward to next years show.

A word of encouragement to those who attended and exhibited at this years LSAF. We hope alll
of you will be working in your own way to make LSAF even bigger and better for 2011.

We had a great crowd of people this year. Isn't it about the people who make this show what it is,
all of you?

Now is as good a time for all of us to get started in our efforts to make LSAF a great regional show
in 2011 and beyond.

We are looking forward to seeing all of you again next year.

Our region deserves such an audio show. A place for all of us to share our experiences in a
common hobby. And itisn't a bad place to meet new audio friends either.

Norris and Diana Wilson
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